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We are pleased and excited to announce that Elizabethtown College has become 

affiliated with the Council of Independent Colleges (CIC).  One benefit of this 

affiliation is that the College can offer our faculty and staff an additional tuition 

exchange site to which they can apply for college admission for their eligible 

dependents.  This program supplements the Tuition Exchange Program that has 

been in existence for quite some time.  CIC-TEP is a network of CIC member 

colleges and universities willing to accept, tuition-free, students from families of 

full-time employees of other participating institutions.   

The CIC Program began some 30 years ago and has grown to include 423 

participating colleges and universities.   For those of you who have dependents 

considering college, this is another option for you as you apply to colleges through 

the Tuition Exchange Program.  We suggest that you consider using both 

programs, the TE and the CIC to increase your possibilities.  We will provide 

additional information and answer any questions you may have at our upcoming 

information sessions for the Tuition Exchange/Tuition Remission Programs, which 

are detailed below: 

 

Tuesday, September 9  12:00 p.m. Hoover, Room 114 

Wednesday, September 10 4:00 p.m. Hoover, Room 213 

Thursday, September 11  12:00 p.m. Hoover, Room 114 

         4:00 p.m. Hoover, Room 213 
 


